
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 3     Week 2    Newsletter  25 July  2025 

 

From the Principal’s desk  

Tena Koutou Katoa, Malo e lelei 

            
What a great week of learning in & outside the classroom this week 

Juniors enjoyed a fantastic trip to the Cole’s farm. Huge thank you to the Cole Family 

 

This week also, in Principal Appreciation Day on Wednesday 23 July, I’m proud to be leading 
this school, it’s staff, our children & our community. 

Thank You to our schools sports Coaches 

With Netball & Rugby finishing up, on behalf of us, Thank You to all those Coaches,  

Managers, Uniform Cleaners, Parents, Cousins, Ex Students and Volunteers who made it 
such a fabulous season.  Our children at Selwyn Park School are so lucky. Love seeing the 
joy it brang to our students.  If you have uniforms, jersey’s or any school sport tops, please 
return them to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safety Bus Bay 

Thank you for your co-orperation with ensuring the safety of our students, great job team. 

We urge all parents to always accompany their children when crossing the road. 

Remember you can also pick up your children from the Gordon St walk way. Parking on the 
Holiday Park side and children crossing at our crossing to walk safely to vehicles 

Sport was a winner 

Warriors what a finish. Leka!! 

AB’s finished off the French. NPC season soon 

ANZ Netball finals almost here. 

Weekend looks good for a fish! 

 

Tight Lines 

 

Todd Warmington  


